
 

 

 
2025 William “Billy” Precht Memorial Award 

 
 

 
If you are a LAAA Operator, the LAAA invites you to sponsor an application for the 2025 William 
“Billy” Precht Memorial Award. A $1,000 award will be given to an individual who is pursuing an 
aviation career. An individual will need to be nominated by an operator who will have to 
provide a written recommendation for their nominee.  
 
The winner will be notified by phone and email and will be recognized at the 2025 LAAA 
Convention.  
 
Deadline for submission is December 15, 2024. Submit essays to Kim Brown at 
laagaviation@outlook.com 
 
Please contact Kim Brown with any questions. 
Email: laagaviation@outlook.com 
Phone: 225-436-3199 

mailto:laagaviation@outlook.com
mailto:laagaviation@outlook.com

